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® The 3:16 Student Choir is made up of students grades 6-12.

STUDENT Our mission is to bring glory to our Savior as we sing psalms,
CHOIR hymns, & spiritual songs.

FALL SCHEDULE 2022

ALL REHEARSALS BEGIN AT 5:00 PM UNLESS NOTED ON THE SCHEDULE

SEPTEMBER

11 CHOIR KICKOFF NIGHT!! 5:00 PM in the Choir Room

18 Rehearsal

25 Rehearsal / Swim Night following at the Sanchez home in Riverwalk

OCTOBER This month the Student Choir will ALSO be invited to meet from 6:00 to 6:30 on Wednesday nights
with the Worship Choir and Children’s Choir to practice Christmas music.

02 Rehearsal

09 Rehearsal

16 Rehearsal

23 Rehearsal

30 Rehearsal / Pumpkin carving / Cookout (location to be announced)
NOVEMBER

06 Rehearsal

12 Rehearsal & Open house for families

20 NO CHOIR - SKATE NIGHT
27 NO CHOIR - DECK THE HALLS

DECEMBER
04 Rehearsal then Cookie Decorating at the O’Connor home (**Last full rehearsal of 2022)
11 “WONDERFUL” MUSICAL PRESENTATION IN MORNING WORSHIP

REHEARSALS RESUME IN 2023 ON JANUARY 15.

Let the word of Christ dwell in you richly, teaching and admonishing one another in all wisdom,
singing psalms and hymns and spiritual songs, with thankfulness in your hearts to God.
Colossians 3:16



3:16

—apl[=]=kll| NOTES from the Director:
CHOIR

We are currently working to schedule a few ministry concerts at area assisted- living homes that will be on
Sunday afternoons as close to the regularly scheduled rehearsals as possible. We will update the schedule as
we confirm those dates and times. These concerts consist of songs from our repertoire, hymn singing with the
residents, and worship songs led by choir members.

With our limited rehearsal schedule for the Fall, we will have an open house rehearsal to allow family members
to join us for a sneak peek of our rehearsals and to hear our musical progress. More ministry concerts and an
END of the SEASON concert will be scheduled for the Spring. We will also schedule times when the Student
Choir will sing in worship with the Porter First Worship Choir. These times are encouraged for all singers, but
optional for those who have obligations at their home churches.

Monthly fellowship times following rehearsals will typically be off site. We will work with parents to arrange
transportation to the homes for the events, but request that each parent pick up their student following the
event. Students are encouraged to attend these fun outings, but not required.

Our students LOVE to eat. If you would like to provide a dessert or light meal for after rehearsal (nachos, hot
dogs, tacos, jambalaya, etc) please contact me and we will schedule a night that works for you!

Students need to wear their choir shirts to any performances we have. The $25 Student Choir fee covers the
cost of the shirt and helps to purchase music for the choir’s 2022-2023 season.

If you have any questions about Student Choir or would like to enroll your student, please email
troy@porterfirst.org or call 281.354.3339 during office hours (8:30-4:30 Monday-Friday).

| look forward to a great season of Student Choir!

Troy Cates
Associate Pastor for Worship

Let the word of Christ dwell in you richly, teaching and admonishing one another in all wisdom,
singing psalms and hymns and spiritual songs, with thankfulness in your hearts to God.
Colossians 3:16
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